
 

 

 

Monday 2 March 2020 

 

2020 Pet Expo 
 

 

 

Exciting news for animal lovers! The 2020 Pet Expo will be held as a stand-alone event during spring, when the 

weather is cooler and more comfortable for our furry, feathered and woolly friends.  

 

Pet lovers can look forward to stage shows, animal management advice, demonstrations, pet-related stalls and 

lots of fun for all the family to enjoy.  

 

Look out for further details (including the date to be confirmed) and how to participate or become a 

stallholder. Alternatively, you can contact Council’s Arts and Culture Department on 9524 3333 or 

email arts@gleneira.vic.gov.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Media enquiries: Amarita Kinnoo 

       03 9524 3411 or 0409 169 275 
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